
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

To: Dr. Andy Barrett 
From: Michael Wilkes 
Date: April 14, 2025 
Re: 3-Year Internet Filter Renewal Recommendation 
 
Last school year, the district piloted and recommended a Board approved purchase of Linewize School Manager. The 
initial term for this purchase was for 17 months, expiring in June of this year. The product has proven to be a great 
improvement over the district’s previous solution for filtering student Internet access. To that end, the district is seeking 
to secure a three-year renewal term for Linewize with annual payments to be made for each year. 
 
Trafera, a reseller for this solution, provided the district with a quote of $52,123.50. The summary of the 
recommendation is shown in Table 1.  
 
Table 1 – Proposal Summary 
 

Product Provider/Vendor Description of Work Amount 

Linewize School 
Manager Cloud-
Managed Filter 
and Reporter 

Trafera 36-month Term Subscription for 4,950 devices  $52,123.50 

 
Three annual payments of $17,374.50 will be made as part of this agreement. This reflects a 5% price increase for the 
three-year term. 
 
All agreements are pending Board approval and the finalization of contractual terms and conditions. 

   
227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
(630)463-3070 
mwilkes@geneva304.org 

Michael Wilkes 
Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 304 


	227 N. Fou
	Geneva, Illinois 60134

	Michael Wilkes
	Director of Technology


